

United States Department of the Interior

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE

Statue of Liberty National Monument Liberty Island New York, New York 10004

June 13, 2014

Cindy Code, Executive Director Project EverGreen 8500 Station Street, Suite 230 Mentor, OH 44060

Dear Cindy and all our Friends at Project Evergreen,

On behalf of the National Park Service and the staff of the Statue of Liberty National Monument and Ellis Island, I want to thank you for your generous contribution, the restoration of the 9/11 Memorial Grove on Liberty Island. The additional provision of soil treatments on both Liberty and Ellis Islands will go a long way toward our recovery from the effects of Superstorm Sandy.

Your collective expertise is more than evident in the work that you completed on June 11th. The grove looks great. Your dedication and enthusiasm have been equally apparent throughout the process of planning and implementing this project. The staff truly enjoyed working with all of you, and looks forward to future joint efforts.

Again, thank you.

Sincerely,

John Piltzecker Superintendent

Statue of Liberty National Monument

and Ellis Island